
02/11/2018 

MRS Denise Keen 
29 / 80 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
denisekeen@kssolutions.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

This development will impact significant natural bush areas that will be built on and also the 
surround8ing areas of bush land as they will need to be cleared as an asset protection zone. 
Manly Dam will be impacted significantly and negatively by this development. Our environment 
is a precious and finite resource that is constantly impinged on and must be protected. As 
Chair of Greater Manly Residents' Forum I will be bringing this proposed development to the 
attention of our meeting this coming Monday night 5 November. Due to the cut off date for 
submissions I respectfully request that a late submission be accepted from our Forum on 
Tuesday 6 November. I also put this forward as my personal submission. Kind Regards, 
Denise Keen - Resident and Chair GMRF 

Sent: 2/11/2018 1:48:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


